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2024 Alzheimer’s Respite Request for Proposal 
Questions & Answers  

 
 

1. Question: We received an email today about Alzheimer's Respite request for proposal. Is this the Older  
 American Act proposal/funding? If so, it will now be a 3-year contract versus a 1-year contract?  

Answer: No, this is for Alzheimer’s Respite funding. Although, it is now going to a 4-year cycle like the Older 
Americans Act proposal. 

 
2. Question: I am unable to edit the Alzheimer’s Respite RFP instructions-Forms PDF Document. Would you  

 please send me a version that allows editing?  

Answer:     An updated version of the 2024 Alzheimer's Respite RFP Instruction Forms is now available  
 on the WRAAA website at https://www.areaagingsolutions.org/. It includes fillable fields that  
 can be edited.  
 

3. Question: I wanted to see if you would send over bid documents for the bid for RFP - Adult Day Service,  
 Respite Reimbursement and Institutional Care Respite Services. 

Answer: All bid documents can be found on our website www.areaagingsolutions.org. 
 

4. Question: Do you know how many consumers need this service? 

Answer: No, we do not.  However, if you are aware of consumers that have Alzheimer’s Disease or a 
related dementia diagnosis in need of these services, then you can submit an application for 
potential funding. 

 
5. Question: Is the volume of consumers you serve with this funding in need of additional providers or   

 facilities to provide the service? 

Answer: We do not track this data.  If you provide any of the listed services and are interested in 
serving individuals with Alzheimer’s Disease or a related dementia, you can submit an 
application for potential funding. 

 
6. Question: Is an applicant able to request a dollar amount award different than what was asked for in  

 the past?  

Answer: Yes, your budget should be based off of providing the service. 
 

7. Question: Can I print the slides from the technical assistance meeting or can they be emailed?  

Answer: We will have the slides posted on our website (www.areaagingsolutions.org), but all of the 
information presented at the technical assistance meeting is all embedded in the proposal 
documents, so it may be beneficial to review all of our proposal documents. 
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